
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           5th February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Carey Outdoor Education Centre - 5th to 7th May 2020 – Pupil Premium 

Thank you for completing the reply slip and paying the deposit for Carey Camp.  We would like to encourage 

the use of our online payment system ‘school money’ as much as possible.  You are able to pay securely at 

www.schoolmoney.com and there, you will also find a payment plan with instalment dates to make the cost 

of the trip easier to manage. 

We are aware that some people prefer to pay by cash or cheque.  If you wish to do so we have provided the 

instalment dates from school money below. 

1. 19th October £26.00 DEPOSIT 
2. 20th November £13.00 
3. 22nd January £12.00 
4. 26th February £12.00 
5. 24th March £12.00 
6. 22nd April £12.00 

 

Total £87.00 

If you have any queries please contact the school office. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs E Allen, Miss J Fancy and Mrs E Prince  

The Year 5 Team 

http://www.schoolmoney.com/

